
  

 

DZE/JJA 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE:  YEAR 9 PARENTS’ AND OPTIONS EVENING – THURSDAY 18 APRIL 2024 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your child to a Year 9 Parents’ and Options 

Evening, from 4.00 pm to 7.00 pm on Thursday 18 April 2024. 

 

During the evening, as well as receiving a copy of the Year 10 Curriculum Booklet, you will have the 

opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers to discuss their progress, as well as find out more 

information about further study of those subjects in Years 10 and 11.  Teachers of English, Maths, Science, 

Geography, History, Spanish, Technology, PE, Art, Drama and PSHE will all be available to meet with 

you. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the following subjects will also be present, so that you and your child 

can learn more regarding these subjects, which they currently do not study but are offered as options in 

Years 10 and 11: 

• Business Studies 

• Child Development 

• Creative iMedia 

• Dance 

• Health and Social Care 

• Photography 

• Psychology 

 

Our Careers Advisor, Mrs Fuller, will also be available for you to speak to regarding the careers, post-16 

courses and apprenticeships which are well suited to your child’s potential choice of options subjects. 

 

You will receive the Options Form via email on Friday 19 April 2024.  We would ask that by Friday 26 

April 2024, you encourage your child to have completed their options choices and submitted this 

completed form electronically once done.  If you have any difficulties accessing the Options Form 

electronically, please inform Mrs Smith, Year 9 Lead Coach, via email at louise.smith@theglc.org.uk as 

soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Zeffie 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 
Miss R Mead 

PROGRESS LEAD – YEAR 9 
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